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I Support [HB 2585]...but, the problem of Illegal Aliens voting is not solved. 

 

Motor-vehicle registration should never have been implemented. The process 

allowed Illegal Aliens to become "Registered Voters." 

 

Verification of U.S.A. citizenship is not being done.  

 

Only citizens of the United States of America are able to "Vote."  

 

A person can register to vote at any D.O.T Office and or County Clerk but..."Nobody, 

actually verifies the USA citizenship requirement to VOTE." 

 

The single act of "checking a box declaring USA citizenship" registers the person to 

vote.  

 

There is "No actual verification" whether the person was "truthful" or "deceitful." 

 

Only the Secretary of State's Office can check on citizenship (so I have been told). 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...Significantly increase and enforce Voter Fraud 

penalties...Make the 'penalties' hurt really bad. 

 


